
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

September 13, 2021 
Roger Kammerer 
Historian, Pitt County Historical Society 
Greenville, N. C.  
 
Dear Roger, 

 
On behalf of the Pitt County Historical Society, I offer my heartfelt 
congratulations to you on your recent selection as the new director of the 
May Museum and Garden in Farmville, N. C.  We are especially proud that 
your contributions to the study of local history related to Pitt County will 
now continue and surely flourish in a new setting, Farmville, one of the most 
vibrant and historic towns in the county.  
 
We all know and value the May Museum for its preservation of Farmville and 
Pitt County history, and as one of the cultural gems of eastern North Carolina. 
There is every reason to think that under your leadership, it will attain new 
heights as a center for historical understanding and community culture.  
 
Farmville is now greeting an important moment in its history, the 150th 
anniversary of its founding. In many respects, with the recent preservation 
work done in downtown Farmville and now your hire as the director of the 
museum, the town is well positioned to flourish culturally as it moves 
towards its future as one of the most engaged, vibrant centers of the county. 
Again, our heartiest congratulations to you going forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John A. Tucker 
President, Pitt County Historical Society 
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